
 
 
 
 
 
 

Monday 23 March 2020 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
AS Psychology Entry 2020 
 
In consultation with the Headteacher, Dr Smith, I have made the difficult decision today to 
withdraw our Year 12 students from their AS Psychology examination this summer. I know for 
many of you this will be disappointing news but I genuinely feel it is in the best interests of 
our students here at Alderbrook Sixth Form.  
 
In these uncertain times, I do not wish any Year 12 student to unnecessarily have additional 
worries related to their studies and grades on potential 2021 UCAS applications. Students 
should continue to follow the carefully planned resources and tasks that their Psychology 
teachers will be providing for them on classcharts. In doing so, they will be giving themselves 
the very best opportunity to achieve well in the full Psychology A Level next summer.  
 
I wish you and your family well during this difficult time.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mrs Anna CJ Allen 
Assistant Headteacher: 
Director of Sixth Form  
 


